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Brookdale Primary School’s Weekly Newsletter 

Online Safety 
Childline’s website contains lots of useful  
information for children and young people to 
access independently, or with a responsible 
adult’s guidance, to help them to learn how to 
use the internet responsibly and safely. 
 
This link contains lots of tips and advice about 
staying safe while online gaming—something 
that we know so many of our pupils of all ages 
enjoy! Click here. 

Golden Table Awards 

 

F2 - Lydia Hanson 

Year 1 - Emily Frost 

Year 2  -  Chloe Stott 

Year 3  - Callum Hanson 

Year 4  -  George Bailey 

Year 5  -  Jack McLeod 

Year 6 -  Brodie Hughes 

 

Stars of the Week 

Pre School - Roman Ellison 

F2 -  Finley Jones 

Year 1 -  Zac Jones  

Year 2 - Jack Cullen 

Year 3 -  Aggie Schorah 

Year 4  - Erin Robinson 

Year 5 - Jack McLeod 

Year 6  - Forde Bynoe 

School Values and 

Growth Mindset Awards  

Pre School - Millie Ault 

F2 -  Jack Earnshaw 

Year 1 - Sebastian Williams 

Year 2 -  Fia Di Stefano 

Year 3 - Marcus Minks 

Year 4 - Jacob Frost 

Year 5 - Sienna Waland 

Year 6  - Lucas Duncan 

 

 

 
 
 
Good attendance at school is very  
important. If you are not here, you can’t 
learn! We always aim to have an  
attendance percentage of 100%! 
The table below shows you the  
attendance percentage this week: 
 

Next School Week  

 

Monday 1st July  
 

• Guitar Pupils’ Performance to invited  
parents - 2.45pm 

 

 

Tuesday 2nd July  
 

• Year 2 Trip to Hilbre Island 

 

Wednesday 3rd July  
 

• Transition Day 

 

Thursday 4th July  

 

• Edsential KS2 Outdoor Games Club 
3.15pm - 4.15pm 

 

Friday 5th July 

 

• Celebration assembly -  2:35 pm 
Parents of children who have been notified 
that they are receiving awards are invited 

F2 94.1 

Year 1 85.6 

Year 2 94.1 

Year 3 93.5 

Year 4 93.8 

Year 5 94.6 

Year 6 92.5 

Whole School 92.7 

BPS Vision Statement 

‘Inspiring, engaging and nurturing our children to achieve 

and flourish as citizens of today and the future.’ 

https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/bullying-abuse-safety/online-mobile-safety/online-gaming/
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                             Cross Country 

Our Cross Country team competed last Monday 

at New Brighton Dips in the beautiful sunshine. 

As always, the team showed great determination 

and resilience and the boys came third out of all 

of the competing schools - well done, #Team 

Brookdale! 

   A Final First for Bobby! 
 

A special mention for Bobby, one of our Year 6 pupils 

who has taken part in so many cross country runs for 

Brookdale. Bobby came first in this week’s cross 

country race (detailed above) and has recently taken 

part in both the TCS Mini London Marathon and the  

National Cross Country Championships - coming in 

1st out of all the Merseyside school representatives 

and in the top 20 overall. We are very proud of you, 

Bobby! 

Summer Fair Tomorrow! 
 

Please join us tomorrow (Saturday 29th June) from 11am to 2pm to enjoy all 

the fun of the fair. Our amazing PTA have worked hard to ensure a good time is 

had by all. These things don’t just happen on their own and your support would 

be greatly appreciated in any of the following ways: 

 Donating to the final non-uniform day next Friday (chocolate) 
 Donating cakes to be sold (baked or shop-bought) 
 Helping out on a stall / activity (contact the PTA) 
 Turning up and spending money to raise funds for our wonderful school 
 

Football Action 

On Tuesday, our Year 6 Boys’ Football Team 

enjoyed the opportunity to play in a  

Primary Leavers’ tournament held at Activity for 

All. The team worked really hard and came sec-

ond overall in the competition, only losing one 

match! A fantastic display of our school values 

of #teamwork, #respect and #determination. 

Well done, Team Brookdale! 

   Team GB, Here She Comes! 
 

Another of Brookdale’s sporting superstars received some 

excellent news last weekend: Jasmine (Year 5) took part 

in the National Triathle Championships which was also a  

qualifier for Team GB for the World Championships. She 

came third and has been offered a place to compete for 

Team GB in Egypt! Jasmine is the youngest member of 

the Under 13 girls’ team. Well done, Jasmine. Your 

Brookdale family are so proud of you! 
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BROOKDALE BISTRO 
Lunchtime Menu for Week Beginning Monday 1st July 
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Click here to go to our website for the full 3-week menu 

 

https://www.brookdaleprimaryschool.co.uk/page/school-meals/54162

